
From: Tom Carnac <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Dairy Crest Site 
 
Hello 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for including Atmos Totnes in the Totnes 
Town Plan. To me it seems entirely clear this is essential for the future of the town 
and the trust that people place in local government. I sincerely hope it can be 
included 
 
Yours 
 
Tom Rivett-Carnac 
Hallalen 
East Leigh 
Totnes 
TQ9 7SS 


